
 

 

   
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Date of Publication   December 20, 2017 
 
 

THE CITY OF NEW PHILADELPHIA, OHIO INTENDS TO 

PERMANENTLY REZONE CERTAIN LAND LOCATED 

AT 1416 KADERLY ST. NW FROM RESIDENTIAL TO  

 BUSINESS.  
 

 
A Public Hearing will be held Monday January 22, 2018 at 7:00 PM In Council Chambers City Hall, 150 

East High Avenue New Philadelphia, Ohio to give citizens an adequate opportunity to review and 

comment on:   The City Of New Philadelphia, Ohio Intends to Permanently Rezone Certain Land Located 

at 1416 Kaderly St. NW From Residential to Business.  

  

 
Citizens are encouraged to attend this meeting Monday January 22, 2018 to express their views and 

comments on the City’s proposed rezoning. 
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